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I strongly support passage of HB 2301. My family has rental & petroleum businesses 

owned by family. At time of my death the estate would be forced to sell considerable 

assets to pay current estate taxes. Oregon’s state tax exemption has not changed in 

years & doesn’t reflect inflation. Oregon is one of only 12 states that has estate taxes 

& has lowest exemption of any state. Passage of this bill is vital to my family & 

Oregonians.  


